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Many Thanks to Myron and Marc Nevins!
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As Drs Myron Nevins and Marc L. 
Nevins say goodbye to The Inter-
national Journal of Periodontics & 
Restorative Dentistry and embark 
on new career adventures, we are so 
very grateful for their many years of 
service. These outstanding Editors-
in-Chief leave behind a legacy of 
clinical excellence for the journal. 

Dr Myron Nevins began his role 
as PRD’s Editor-in-Chief with its first 
publication in 1981. Over the next 
four decades, Dr Nevins helped es-
tablish the journal as a leading 
source of practical clinical research 

on implants, periodontal surgery, 
and prosthetic dentistry. In 2010, his 
son Marc joined him at the helm, 
and together they published nearly 
80 issues. The father-son duo also 
acted as co-chairs of the Internation-
al Symposium on Periodontics &  
Restorative Dentistry, which draws 
thousands of attendees to Boston 
every 3 years.

Assembling each issue was a 
personal endeavor for the Editors-
in-Chief. With every submission, 
they guided the review process, cu-
rated a selection of articles that 

complimented one another, and 
hand-picked images that best rep-
resented each individual article as 
well as the journal as a whole. 

As PRD grew to publish more ar-
ticles, authors, and innovative stud-
ies, Dr Nevins spent more time with 
the people behind the articles. Au-
thors would email Dr Nevins looking 
for advice, and he was always more 
than happy to discuss an article over 
the phone. “It would have been easy 
for Dr Nevins to take a hands-off ap-
proach to the authors given his busy 
schedule, but he always took the time 
to personally connect with them and 
help them whenever possible,” says 
Kristen Henningson, who worked 
with Dr Nevins for 5 years as the  
Managing Editor of PRD. “That genu-
ine connection helped make PRD  
the journal it is today.”

Thank you to both Drs Nevins 
for the love and care you poured 
into this journal. 

As we think about what comes 
next for the journal, we welcome our 
new Editors-in-Chief, Drs Avila-Ortiz 
and Gonzalez-Martin. We look for-
ward to the future of the journal un-
der their leadership, and we know 
they will take great care of it. 

Drs Myron Nevins (left) and Marc Nevins (right) leave a lasting legacy for The International 
Journal of Periodontics & Restorative Dentistry. 




